March 31, 2010
Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality
Mr. Blayne Renner
1200 ‘N’ Street, The Atrium, Suite 400
PO Box 98922
Lincoln, NE 68509-8922
RE:  City of Lexington intent to reapply for permit coverage under the NPDES programs
Dear Blayne:

As requested by the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality, the following letter as submitted with the 2009 Program Annual Report, expresses the intent of the City of Lexington to reapply for permit coverage under the NPDES Phase II MS4 Stormwater Permitting Program.

Sincerely yours,

Joe Pepplitsch
City Manager

